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Ford Drive will be closed to through trafdfic from U. S. Highway 66 to Aztec Avenue while work
is conducted on area

 traffic lights.

  

The intersection that is closed will be a three-way stop. Drivers are asked to seek an alternate
route.

  

The City of Gallup reports that work is expected to be complete by 5 pm Dec. 17.

  

Any questions can be directed to Utility Dispatch at (505) 863-1200.
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